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From: Ryan Powers <rpowerz115@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2025 9:55 AM
To: CouncilMail
Cc: boe@hcpss.org; superintendent@hcpss.org
Subject: Howard County Education Coalition urges you to please support CB45-2025
Attachments: HoCoEdCoalition-2025-05-13.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if 
you know the sender.] 

Dear Councilmembers, 

Attached is a letter from the Howard County Education Coalition urging you to pass CB 45-2025 and 
close the remaining $14.7M gap in the HCPSS FY26 budget. 

As an individual, I would also like to emphasize our inability to find the necessary financial reports made 
us especially wary about the proposal to spend various HCPSS fund balances. I would appreciate more 
public discussion about this to increase understanding. 

Thank you for your time, 

Ryan Powers 



May 13, 2025 
 
To the Howard County Council:  
 
The Howard County Education Coalition is a group of engaged parents and community 
members who have come together to advocate for a fully funded public school system that 
provides Howard County children with the high quality education they deserve.    
 
We are grateful to the county executive for proposing emergency legislation that would allow 
use of $14,500,000 in excess surplus funds above his original proposal for HCPSS in FY26. We 
ask that you honor this unprecedented gesture by passing CB 45-2025. 
 
In addition, we urge the county council to close the remaining gap of $14,700,000 so that 
HCPSS can continue to offer the same educational services, maintain class sizes, and retain 
current staffing levels. We realize that this would potentially require reallocation of funds away 
from other areas of the county budget but believe this is necessary to meet the current needs of 
our students. We are not in favor of a solution that involves spending the HCPSS general fund 
balance or using any of the other HCPSS funds identified in the county executive's May 8, 2025 
letter, as those may or may not be available. Thank you for prioritizing HCPSS in the county’s 
FY26 operating budget.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Catherine Carter 
Jade Chang 
Anthony DeBella 
Sara Fry 
Lizz Hammon 
Corinne Happel, MD 
Ryan Powers 
Jean Xu 
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From: Sara Fry <sara.fry7@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2025 9:33 AM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: Support for CB 45-2025 and Full Funding for HCPSS
Attachments: HoCoEdCoalition-2025-05-13.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if 
you know the sender.] 

Dear Councilmembers, 

Attached is a letter from the Howard County Education Coalition urging you to pass CB 45-2025 and 
close the remaining $14.7M gap in the HCPSS FY26 budget. 

Thank you for your continued commitment to our students. 

Sincerely,  

Sara Fry 



May 13, 2025 
 
To the Howard County Council:  
 
The Howard County Education Coalition is a group of engaged parents and community 
members who have come together to advocate for a fully funded public school system that 
provides Howard County children with the high quality education they deserve.    
 
We are grateful to the county executive for proposing emergency legislation that would allow 
use of $14,500,000 in excess surplus funds above his original proposal for HCPSS in FY26. We 
ask that you honor this unprecedented gesture by passing CB 45-2025. 
 
In addition, we urge the county council to close the remaining gap of $14,700,000 so that 
HCPSS can continue to offer the same educational services, maintain class sizes, and retain 
current staffing levels. We realize that this would potentially require reallocation of funds away 
from other areas of the county budget but believe this is necessary to meet the current needs of 
our students. We are not in favor of a solution that involves spending the HCPSS general fund 
balance or using any of the other HCPSS funds identified in the county executive's May 8, 2025 
letter, as those may or may not be available. Thank you for prioritizing HCPSS in the county’s 
FY26 operating budget.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Catherine Carter 
Jade Chang 
Anthony DeBella 
Sara Fry 
Lizz Hammon 
Corinne Happel, MD 
Ryan Powers 
Jean Xu 
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